
TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

January 28, 2015 

 

 

At Park Hill - Start 6:42     Albert Grant, Pete Larese, Janice Warren, and Jason Bowsza 

attended. 

 

Jan suggested that the Commission inventory ecologically sensitive areas in Town and 

investigate funding sources for study 

 

We received draft copies of the POCD in progress to read and discuss at the next meeting. 

 

Jan will look through the properties list and maps ad we can discuss at the next meeting. 

 

Adjurned at 7:45  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Albert Grant, Chairman, East Windsor Conservation Commission 

 


